
 
 
 
       May 4, 1933. 
 
 
 
 
Dean Langmuir, Esq., 
 63 Wall Street, 
  New York City. 
 
 
Dear Mr. Langmuir: 

  I am fully in accord with the idea that the compensation and profit shares paid to 

officers ought to be disclosed.  I hope that this may ultimately appear in one form or another in 

the contemplated legislation.  Since I believe there will be a bill requiring publicity of corporate 

accounts in form sufficient to include this item, I think that the matter may eventually be 

covered. 

     Very truly yours, 


